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Jaswal, Gagandeep

From: Jaswal, Gagandeep
Sent: 2024/06/13 2:27 PM
To: Jaswal, Gagandeep
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]Proposed building at Queen and Mill

From: Kim McDonald-Taylor < >  
Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2024 9:04 AM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Proposed building at Queen and Mill 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do 
not trust or are not expecting. 

  

Good morning 

  

I live in this neighbourhood and today heard there is a proposal for a 51 storey building at that corner.  Will there be any 
public consultation?  This is appalling that such a building could be contemplated in a quiet residential area. 

  

Please put me on the list to receive future notices. 

 
Thank you 

  

Kim McDonald-Taylor 

 

   


